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Zoe Halpin

From: Toni Cains (South Eastern Sydney LHD) <Toni.Cains@health.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Friday, 22 May 2020 8:09 AM
To: Zoe Halpin
Cc: Evan Freeman (South Eastern Sydney LHD)
Subject: RE: Orica Southlands EIS exhibition 9691 

Dear Zoe 
 
My team have assessed the submission this week and have no health related concerns or comments. 
 
Thanks Toni 
 
Toni Cains 
Manager Environmental Health/Senior Environmental Health Officer  
SESLHD Public Health Unit 
Randwick Hospital Campus, Hut ‘U’ Easy Street 
Locked Bag 88, Randwick NSW 2031 
Tel 02 9382 8333 | Fax 02 9382 8334 | Mob 0411 458 814| toni.cains@health.nsw.gov.au 
 
 
 

From: Zoe Halpin [mailto:Zoe.Halpin@planning.nsw.gov.au]  
Sent: Thursday, 21 May 2020 5:41 PM 
To: Toni Cains (South Eastern Sydney LHD) <Toni.Cains@health.nsw.gov.au> 
Cc: Evan Freeman (South Eastern Sydney LHD) <Evan.Freeman@health.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Orica Southlands EIS exhibition 9691  
 
Hi Toni and Evan,  
Just following up on the EIS submission for the proposed Orica Southlands Warehouse Estate. Would you be able to 
provide an indication of when you would be able to provide your comments? We are providing a letter to the 
applicant tomorrow regarding the submissions and need to let them know if they are expecting further agency 
submissions. 
 
Thank you, 

Zoe Halpin 
Student Planner 
 

Industry Assessments | Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
T 02 9995 6430 | E zoe.halpin@planning.nsw.gov.au  
4 Parramatta Square, 12 Darcy Street  |  Locked Bag 5022  |  Parramatta NSW 2124 
www.dpie.nsw.gov.au 
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This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender. 

Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of NSW Health 
or any of its entities. 


